From: ]

To: |
Subject: Fw: Letter of Comment ||| | | I - £5-2017-0049
Date: June 8, 2017 12:28:19 PM

----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June 6, 2017 3:01 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment -GGG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Tracey Benoit

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

Hi,

I don't usually send emails or letters like this but I feel strongly that these potential increases need to
be addressed. Until the CEO's and upper management start to take decreases is salaries there should
be no approved increases to Hydro One. | am trying everything in my power to lower my bill and even
when | am successful in using less | am still getting charged or surcharged or taxed on charges. Please,
enough. My family salary has been frozen for YEARS, | have not received cost of living or inflation
increases.

I can make a dollar go far but what is a person to do? Thinking about how | get off the grid, where to
move to so that the pinch is not so felt. Live the reality of being middle class before increasing rates.
Please give it some careful thought and then reconsider.

Regards,

Tracey Benoit

-- Attachment --
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